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Ref.: SCBD/BS/ET/jh/50597 REMINDER 9 November 2005 

NOTIFICATION 

Questionnaire to facilitate the submission of information on the progress in, and 
effectiveness of, the implementation of the Action Plan for Building Capacities for 

the Effective Implementation of the Cartagena Protocol on Biosafety  

Madam/Sir, 
 

Please refer to the Secretariat’s Notification Ref. No. 2005-102 dated 16 September 2005 
requesting Parties, other Governments and relevant organizations to complete the above-mentioned 
questionnaire.  

 
As you may recall, the Conference of the Parties to the Convention serving as the meeting of 

the Parties to the Cartagena Protocol on Biosafety (COP-MOP) in its decision BS-I/5 agreed to 
undertake a comprehensive review and possible revision of the Action Plan for Building Capacities 
for the Effective Implementation of the Protocol at its third meeting, which is scheduled to take place 
from 13 to 17 March 2006 in Curitiba, Brazil. To facilitate this process, COP-MOP in its decision 
BS-II/3 requested the Executive Secretary to prepare a questionnaire to assist Parties, other 
Governments and relevant organizations to submit to the Secretariat, no later than three months prior 
to its third meeting, information on progress made in, and effectiveness of, the implementation of the 
Action Plan as well as views and suggestions on desired revisions to the Action Plan. 

 
Due to the limited number of responses received so far by the Secretariat, this Notification 

serves to kindly remind you to complete and return the above-mentioned questionnaire as soon as 
possible, but no later than 18 November 2005 in order to allow the Secretariat sufficient time in 
which to prepare a background paper for the third meeting of the Parties based on a broad feedback.  
Please note that the questionnaire is also available for completion online at: 
 http://bch.biodiv.org/surveys/cbactionplansurvey.shtml?guid=e93666e0-54cf-43cc-b2fb-
ca41b5f48f25&page=0 

 
In the event that you have already responded, kindly disregard this reminder. 

 
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 
 
[signed] 
 
Hamdallah Zedan 
Executive Secretary 

 
To: Cartagena Protocol National Focal Points 

CBD National Focal Points (where Cartagena Protocol FPs have not yet been designated) 
Relevant organizations 


